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appropriation and use of confidential information 
for personal aggrandizement, particularly since 
John made a point of emphasizing his 
accomplishments. That’s why at the next South 
Fork meeting the chairman stated, “The Chair 
recognizes Brain Drain Lane!”  In time, Brain 
Drain got the point, and became much more 
generous and tolerant with information, 
participating in the two way flow. But he could 
never shake the name. It was his forever.  Brain 
Drain Lane. Forever. 
 

  - George Underhill 

Have a Leek - Continued from page 5 

Milford PEC  
Cycling Weekend 

June 6 & 7 
  

Help make this years event as successful  
as last years! 

  
We need volunteers for: 
 • Road Marshaling 
 • Billeting for Race Workers 
 • 4 Pickup trucks with drivers 
  
     Please contact the volunteer co-ordinator: 
     Bob Cowan 613 476-2792 

  
     And/Or ride in the Kiwanis event Saturday. 

 

South Marysburgh Recreation 
Committee Meetings  

Milford Town Hall 
7:00 pm 

June 9th, Oct. 6th, Dec. 8th 
All are welcome. 

 

Chris Pengelly, Chairman of the Rec Committee 


